
TO: City Council 

FROM: Lisa Parks, City Administrator 

DATE: April 8, 2025 

SUBJECT: Strategic Plan Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 

No action is requested, this is a briefing only. 
 

 
2) Background: 

 

Staff will provide an update on the Strategic Planning process, including a general outline of the 
anticipated timeframe to complete the process before the end of 2025. 
 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Refine and Sustain a Great Organization. 
 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 This is a briefing only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 

The Strategic Planning process is included in the biennial budget. 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 

 None. 


